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08/11/2024  15:40:342024/3066/L OBJ Deborah Cook I am writing to object to planning application 2024/3066/L. I am concerned about these alterations to a Grade 

11 Listed building. The listed houses in this part of Leverton Street have original facades that have been 

protected, and these replacement windows would undermine the authenticity and heritage of the street. 

I ask that you refuse this planning application.
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